
Today's Scripture March 12, 2023

EVENING OF WORSHIP AND 
PRAYER  FOR UKRAINE TONIGHT 
Join other believers in a Prayer for 
Ukraine event tonight!  Meet at 5 p.m. at 
Tree City Church of the Nazarene. 3852 
N. Eagle Rd. This event is sponsored 
by Midtown Church in partnership with 
Young Life Ukraine to hear about their 
ministry and how we can be involved.

PASSOVER SUPPER POTLUCK 
SIGNUPS IN BACK OF AUDITORIUM 
TODAY 
Celebrate Passover with Cole 
Community Church on Wednesday, 
April 5 during a Passover potluck in 
the Fireside room from 6:30-8:30 
p.m. Passover is an opportunity to 
celebrate communion with Jesus 
during passion week and celebrate 
our redemption from sin. This is a 
participatory opportunity for the 
whole family.  Sign ups will be at the 
back of the auditorium after service 
Mar 12-26. For more information 
contact Mike Hachigian at (208)850-
9520 or mshachig@hotmail.com.

POTLUCK DISHES LEFT IN KITCHEN
A few dishes were left after the Family 
Potluck last week. Your dish is waiting 
for you in the Kitchen, under the 
microwave!

EASTER EGG HUNT VOLUNTEERS 
AND CANDY NEEDED

If you would like to help 
us with our annual Easter 
Egg Hunt (happening 
April 8), we're getting 
pieces ready now!  If 
you're interested in 

volunteering before or during the 
event, we'd love your help! Stop by the 
table in the back or sign-up online at 
colecommunity.org/event/egg-hunt-23.

Also, we're accepting candy donations 
for our eggs. You can drop off 
individually wrapped candy at the 
church. (Remember they need to fit 
in an egg). Thanks! Chase and Ashley 
Madsen.

Financial Update
as of March 6, 2023

YTD Spending $105,872

Last Week's Giving $11,415

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: II Corinthians 7:2-16, Godly Repentence

TEACHER: Doug Gamble

YTD Actual $97,166



JOIN OUR EASTER CHOIR
Brief organizational meeting in Music 
Room 3/12 after church service. We 
need vocalists, musicians, and childcare 
helpers (rehearsals).

Rehearsals of 3/16, 3/23, 3/30, 4/6 
evenings. We'll be offering childcare 
for rehearsals so young families can 
participate in the choir. Contact Joel 
with questions at 208-602-8478.

CAR NEEDED FOR THE DE LA CRUZ 
FAMILY FOR THE SUMMER
If you have an extra car, the De La 
Cruz family would appreciate being 
able to borrow it. They will be in town 
early April - early September. Please 
reach out to Odo at (208) 272-0763 or 
odosiahaya@gmail.com if you have a 
vehicle for all or a portion of that time.  

MARCH KEENAGERS MEETING
Keenagers (60+) will gather for 
their March meeting on Monday, 
March 13 at 11 a.m. in the church's 
Fireside Room. Come and enjoy time 
of worship, prayer, and study in II 
Corinthians. Meal is provided. Visitors 
always welcomed.

"WHAT'S IN YOUR HOWL?" 
BOOKSIGNING EVENT
Doug Gamble will be having a book 
signing for his new children's picture 
book What's in Your Howl? at the 
Boise Barnes and Noble on 1315 N. 
Milwaukee from 1 - 4 p.m. on Saturday, 
March 18. 

We’d love to see you there!  If you 
want to purchase the book directly 
from Doug, text Laura at 208-830-
1494 and let her know how many 
books you would like to buy (hardback 
$22 cash or check). You can also 
purchase it online or at Barnes and 
Noble on the day of the event.

HIRING NOW FOR FACILITY 
SETUP/TEARDOWN
We're in need of a reliable and 
physically strong person to set up 
and take down chairs and tables 
over the weekend. Flexible hours 
include Saturday morning and Sunday 
afternoon, 3-5 hours. Contact Chase 
at chasem@colecommunity.org.


